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June 8, 2006 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE OF PREHEARING CONFERENCE 
(To Friday, June 23, 2006 at 9:30 a.m.) 

 
 
 
RE:   WUTC v. Gold Beach Water  
 Docket UW-060352 
 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On June 8, 2006, the parties requested a continuance of the prehearing conference, 
now scheduled for June 9, 2006.  The parties stated that the company had filed 
revised tariff sheets with the Commission, seeking approval of the revisions at the 
Commission’s June 14, 2006 Open Meeting.  If the Commission approves the 
revisions, the need for a hearing would be eliminated. 
 
Based on the parties’ request and the possibility that the revised tariff filing will 
eliminate the need for a hearing, it is reasonable to grant a continuance of the 
prehearing conference. 
 
Notice is given that the prehearing conference in this matter is continued until 
Friday, June 23, 2006 at 9:30 a.m.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
THEODORA M. MACE 
Administrative Law Judge 


